
                        
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Regular Mass Times 

Monday 8AM St. Christopher 

Tuesday 8AM St. Martin No Mass April 24. 

Wednesday 6PM St. Christopher 

Thursday 8AM St. Martin 

Friday 8AM St. Christopher 

1st Saturday 8AM St. Christopher 

Saturday 4PM St. Christopher 

Saturday 5:30PM St. Martin 

Sunday 8AM St. Christopher 

Sunday 9:30AM St. Martin 

Sunday 11AM St. Christopher 

 

The Rosary is prayed before Masses on Saturday 

5:30PM, Tuesday & Thursday at 7:30AM. 

Anointing of the Sick  

3rd Thursday after the 8AM Mass.  

Baptisms 

Baptism classes are held after the third Saturday 

Mass. Baptisms are held after the fourth Saturday 

Mass. Call 270-828-2552 to register for Baptism and 

the classes.  

Confessions  

2nd and 4th Thursday 6PM-8PM at St. Martin.  

1st and 3rd Thursday 6PM-8PM at St. Christopher 

Anytime by appointment. 

Marriage 

Call Father Hopper 6 months prior to your wedding. 

Ministry to the Sick  

Please call 270-828-2552 if a family member enters 

the hospital or becomes ill. 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults): 

If you are interested in joining or learning about the 

Catholic Church, contact Deacon Joe. 

Registration to Our Parish 

Welcome to the Parish!  Registration forms are 

available in the parish office or on our website. 

Bulletin 

The deadline is by noon on Wednesday in  

writing to Regina. 

 

 

 

Parish Office Hours                                

Monday – Thursday 8:00AM–4:30PM 

Parish Office Phone 270-828-2552 

Parish Fax 270-828-2562 

Parish Website stmartinfl.org 

Parish Email stmartinfl@bbtel.com 

 

 

Parish Contacts 

Fr. Jeff Hopper  

  270-801-6580 cell  

  270-801-0208 St. Christopher Rectory 

  padre13@gmail.com 

Deacon Joseph Calvert  

  502-930-2039   

  joe@hardware-specs.com 

Senior Deacon Emeritus John Richard Whelan 

Worship/Music Director 

     Roselle Muse 270-828-8486 or  

 270-877-5476  

      music@bbtel.com 

Director of Formation/Office 

      Regina Bennett 270-828-8484  

      stmformation@bbtel.com 

  Youth Ministry Leaders 

      April Hobbs 270-668-4259 

 Lauren Caster 270-319-7938 

      stmym@bbtel.com 

Bookkeeper 

       Renee Jenkins 270-828-8483  

       bkkeepersc-sm@bbtel.com  

Maintenance  

       Rhonda Thompson 270-828-8485  

       stmmain@bbtel.com 

 

 

Parish Council Members  

Glenn Redmon (Chair), Amy Peters, Sandy Snyder, 

Kendra Vowels, Todd Lancaster, Mark Hubbard 

St. Martin of Tours 
440 Saint Martin Road 

Vine Grove, KY  40175 

 

WELCOME TO OUR PARISH! 

 

April 22, 2018 

  

  

  

  



Liturgical Ministry Schedule 

 

Mass Intentions 

 
 

Tithing 
Offering needed each week $5,130.00 
Offering for last week: $$5,782.20 
 

"I am the good shepherd. A good shepherd lays down 
his life for the sheep. A hired man….sees a wolf coming 
and leaves the sheep and runs away….This is because 
he works for pay and has no concern for the sheep."  

John 10:11-13 
 

Unlike the hired hand, the good steward feels personal 

responsibility for the Owner's property. The image of the 

good shepherd teaches us that stewardship is not about 

money, but about responsibility and commitment. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
Acts 4:8-12 
1 John 3:1-2 

Gospel John 10:11-18 

 
  

 

 

  

Saturday Mass  

5:30 PM 

Apr 28 

  

Sunday Mass  

9:30 AM 

Apr 29 

Altar Servers Ellie Bruner, Ava Helton 
Leanda Muse, Adyson Allgood, Cena Whelan, 

Charleigh Whelan, Lila Scott 

Communion 

Ministers 
Diane Lancaster, Mary James Masden, 

 Deacon Joe 
Bill Hobbs, Eddie Hobbs, Patrick Medley,  

Matt Hawkins, Deacon Joe 

Ushers Keith Boothe, Bill Lancaster,  
Bradley Lancaster, Dan Lancaster 

Jerry Greenwell, Matt Hawkins, 
Jeremy & Dylan Hobbs, Paul Hobbs 

Lectors Barbara Whelan, Cathy Wright Joe Hobbs, Joe Sipes 

Music Ministers Barbara Muncy Adult Choir 

Gift Bearer Chris and Carrie Padgett Nick and Julie Powers and Family 

Saturday Apr 21 5:30 PM Joe and June Straney Vigil of the Fourth Sunday of Easter 

Sunday Apr 22 9:30 AM Our Parish Family Fourth Sunday of Easter 

Tuesday Apr 24 8:00 AM 
No Mass--Mass Intentions rescheduled 

for Dale Robbins to April 23,2019 
No Mass 

Thursday Apr 26 8:00 AM 

Esteban Jeannette 
 Fernando and Hermisenda Pena, 

Leroy Calvert, Don Calvert, 
Lou and Delma Schnellenberger 

Weekday 

Saturday Apr 28 5:30 PM Our Parish Family Vigil of the Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Sunday Apr 29 9:30 AM Sandy Hobbs Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Flowers on the Altar are in loving memory of Frank and Kathleen Magar from Linda Hobbs. 



Parish Announcements 
No Morning Mass 8AM on Tuesday April 24. 
Confessions will be heard on 6-8PM on April 26.   
Thanks to everyone who helped trim and clean the 
cemetery last week.  Our cemetery looks awesome. 
All-Day Adoration will begin on May 10 starting at 
8:30AM after the morning Mass and end at 
8PM following Confessions.  All are invited.  There will 
be a sign-up sheet in the vestibule of church for 
everyone to please sign-in. All-Day Adoration will be 
held on the second Thursday of each month. For more 
information, please contact Fr. Hopper, Deacon Joe or 
Roselle Muse.   
Doughnut Sunday will be held on May 20 in the 
cafeteria after Mass.  All are invited to enjoy delicious 
doughnuts and fellowship as our parishioners Steve and 
Amy Crebessa host our next Doughnut Sunday.  
Altar Server Ministry, St. Martin’s wishes to invite its 
young people (boy or girl) and adults to serve at the 
table of the Lord!  The Altar Server’s Ministry is very 
special to the Catholic Church. This ministry is open to 
any boy or girl who has received their First Holy 
Communion. Parents/Guardians, I hope you will 
encourage your children to join in this service. Altar 
Servers at Mass are just as vital as Communion 
Ministers, Lectors, Choir and Ushers!  Children, who are 
active participants in the church, turn into adults who are 
active members of their parish. If you or your children 
are interested, please text or call Roselle Muse@ 
(270)272-4898. 

 

Picnic News 
Save the Date for September 8, 2018 

 

Faith Formation News 

The Vacation Bible School Meeting on April 25 at 
6:00PM will be held in the Formation Office. All are 
welcome.   
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults If you would like 
to learn more about the Catholic Faith or become 
Catholic, please contact Deacon Joe. 
Prayer Share Groups meet for 6 weeks during Lent and 
Advent.  Study the scripture, pray and discuss our 
Catholic Faith.  Call the Formation Office to participate.   
Men’s Bible Study Group meets each week at 
10:30am. All are welcome.  
Boy Scout Troop 671 August-May in the Parish Hall. 
Mary Gavin, Chartered Organization Representative 
270-828-3513, David Clark, Scout Master 270-823-4392 
Children’s Faith Formation Program (Pre-12 grades) 
6:30-7:30pm September 13-April 11.  Call Formation 
Office for info- Sacraments of First Reconciliation, First 
Communion and Confirmation, RCIA. 

 

Youth Ministry News 
Holiday World Summer trip (call if you would like a ticket) 
Contact a youth ministry leader for more information.   

 

 

Cemetery News 
Cemetery Main Gate is open 8:00AM-4:30PM 
Tuesdays through Friday and on Holidays.  Call the 
parish office to schedule other times.  If you have flowers 
on your loved one’s headstone, please make sure they 
are presentable and in accordance with the Parish 
Cemetery Policy. To purchase plots call Glenn Redmon. 
270-828-8146 

Outreach 
Nana’s Room will be open all spring and summer 6:00-
7:00PM.  You are invited to join in the fellowship while 
helping others. 
 *We will begin making blue jean quilts.  Please bring in 
your old blue jeans in any condition.  If you would like to 
help sew the quilts, please stop by and pick up the 
already cut-out pieces or join us on Wednesday 
evenings.  One of the blue jean quilts will be donated to 
our picnic in September. 
*Thanks for all your donations of plastic bags!  Right 
now, we have enough plastic bags to last us so please 
hold off on bringing in more bags at this time.   
*We still are in need of helpers to make the mats.  If you 
would like to learn how, please contact Nana.   
*We added shelf space to always collect for the 
homeless. We take the items to Warm Blessings in 
Elizabethtown 1 or 2 times a month.  We visit the 
Louisville homeless. Sterno canned heat/fuel, batteries, 
flashlights and blankets. 
Gail Ray 270-668-9868 Wednesday 6:00-7:30PM  
Al-Anon meetings are at 6:30PM in the Cafeteria. For 
information call 270-828-3368. 
Donations to Meade County Clothes Closet and 
Pantry will be collected.  Please supply non-perishable 
food items with a non-expired date.  Items can be left on 
the side altar under the St. Joseph statue. This is a very 
worthwhile service in our community. Thank you for your 
support. 

 

Community Announcements 

Mass Celebrating the 50th Anniversary of Humanae 
Vitae with Archbishop Kurtz 5:30 p.m. on 
Sunday, May 6, 2018, at the Cathedral of the 
Assumption 
The PRESBYTERAL ORDINATION of Rev. Mr. Robert 
Barnell, Rev. Mr. Brandon DeToma, Rev. Mr. David 
Farrell, Rev. Mr. Kien Nguyen and Rev. Mr. Minh Vu will 
be celebrated by Archbishop Joseph Kurtz on May 26, 
2018 at 11:00AM at the Cathedral of the Assumption.  
For more information, contact the Vocation Office at 502-
471-2121. There will also be a Holy Hour offered in 
thanksgiving for the ordination on Friday, May 25

th
 from 

6:00-7:00 p.m. at Holy Family Catholic Church.  All are 
welcome to join us as we pray in vigil for those about to 
be ordained. 
Meade County Catholic Mission will be held on June 
19-20, 2018 at the Farm Bureau Building in 
Brandenburg, KY with Robert Rodgers as the guest 
speaker.   
 
 



Jail Ministry Training Program Catholic Charities 
Louisville in partnership with the Archdiocesan Family 
Ministries Office offers formal training program for those 
involved with ministering to our local jail population.  
Maloney Center at 1200 South Shelby Street, Louisville, 
KY on Saturday April 28 from 9:00 AM until 3:00 PM, 
lunch provided. Cost- free and open to anyone who is 
either interested in, or currently ministering to, jail 
populations in the many counties served by the 
Archdiocese of Louisville.  To register contact Deacon 
Steve Marks at (502) 964-6966 or via email at 
deacon.steve.marks@stalbert.org.  

 
 
 

Marriage Moments 
When your hobbies differ and compete, does your spouse get 
stuck with the burden of extra chores, childcare, or unwanted 

alone time as a result of your recreation?  Does your hobby take a 
lot more time than your spouse's?  If not, rejoice. 

 
Parenting Point 

Today is Earth Day.  Often our children teach us how to be 
responsible recyclers, take care of nature, etc.  Brainstorm with 

your child ways that your family can take a step to care for 
creation.  Do one of the ideas today. 

 
 
 
 
 

Word of Life 
May Jesus, the Good Shepherd, inspire all hearts to care for 

the most vulnerable members of society. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Military Pray List 
PO3 Jace Blehar,  PVT Benjamin Cornatzer,  LCpl Christian 

DeJesus, A1C Joshua Dunny, LCpl Joseph David Ellis,  Maj Douglas 

Greenwell USAF,  MSgt  Steven Greenwell USAF,   1 LT Susanne 

Hauser,  SR Austin Hulsey,  STG SN Chad Lancaster,  A1C 

Benjamin Matthews,   A1C C. J. Medley,  Brian Padgett,  A1C 

Bradan A. Pate,  SN Maranda Reardon,  SN Randall Reardon,  PVT 

Nathan Seals,  LT Maria Guenthner Taylor,  SPC Evan Vaughan,  

Ethan Whelan,  PO2 Zachary Whelan,  LTJG Daniel J. Wilkins, and 

all service members. 

 

 

Prayer List 

John Robert “Bob” Barker, Phyliss Barker, Shannon 

Beasley, Ann-Marie Beatty, Joan Bishop, Jodi Boxrucker, 

Randall Bradley, Jerry & Joyce Bratcher, Phyllis Broms, 

Golan Brown, Jimmy Brown, Robert (Tuffy) Brown, Janice 

Canby, Patrick Delaney, Daniel Dvorjak, Jillian French, 

Hildegarde Greenwell, Sandra Greenwell, Rowan Gower,  

Deacon Bob Hall, Bobby Hamilton, Ed Hardesty, Mary Jo 

Hardesty, Phyllis Hicks, Mary Kaye Hobbs, Mark Hubbard, 

Renee Hudson, Sharon Jackson, Lynzi Johnson, Mary Ann 

Lancaster (Mrs. Robert P Lancaster), Charlene Lawson, 

Annette Lucas, Memphis Lusk, Charlotte Vowels Jones, 

Betty Jo Lancaster, Steve Lancaster, Jeanette Macy, Linda 

McCoy, Dane Medley, Myron “Mick” Morgan, Lamar 

Padgett, Charlene Pelka, Mildred Phillips, Bernice Pike, 

Debbie Pike, Raymond Pike, Mark Powers, Phillip Powers, 

Anne Reardon, Carolyn Ritchie, Rhett Redmon & 

Channing Christopher Scutchfield (infant sons of Megan 

Redmon Scutchfield) Rita Shelton, Leon Skeeters, Preston 

Smith, Polly Stanger, Jonna Mattingly Townsend, Jim 

Vaughn, Rena Vowels, Deacon Ron Vowels, Billy 

Waldrop, Merle Waldrop, Tony Ward, Betty Gibbons 

Wilder, Gene Whelan, Joe Whelan, LaVerne Whelan,  

 Lee Earl Whelan, Mary Ann Whelan, Paul A. Whelan,  

Ronnie Whelan, Wayne Whelan, 

 Georgia Sipes Wnukoski 
 

If you would like to add or remove a loved one to our prayer lists, 

please contact the Parish Office. 

https://cclou.org/
https://cclou.org/
https://www.archlou.org/services-directory/archdiocesan-agencies-facilities/family/
https://www.archlou.org/services-directory/archdiocesan-agencies-facilities/family/
mailto:deacon.steve.marks@stalbert.org

